
 

 

Join your colleagues at 

The Nordic-NIAID Symposium on Antimicrobial Resistance 
1-3 November 2010 in Copenhagen 

Antimicrobial resistance has a strong focus of attention around the world. 

The European Union is opening a joint programming initiative on this issue 
in 2011, and the National Institutes of Health through the National Institute 
of Allergy and Infectious Diseases (NIAID) have financed research in this 
field around the world for many years. 

Now the NIAID is visiting Scandinavia at the Nordic-NIAID Symposium on 
Antimicrobial Resistance on 1-3 November 2010 in Copenhagen. The 
symposium venue will be the Marriott hotel in Copenhagen. 

The symposium will focus on funding issues and day 1 and the scientific 
programme will run on days 2 and 3. The Danish Minister of Science and 
Technology and the US Ambassador in Denmark will give the opening 
remarks on day 2. 

American and Scandinavian researchers are invited to explore possibilities 
for future cooperation together with NIAID and the European Union. State-
of-the-art research will be presented and visionary new approaches to 
solving the resistance problem will be explored. 

The symposium is open for delegates from the US and Scandinavia with 
scientific interest in this area and there is a limit of 200 delegates. 
Registration is free. There will be poster presentations apart from 
presentations in four symposia, and there will be an exhibition area for 
companies and other exhibitors. 

The keynote presentation will be on “Geonomics and Antimicrobial Agent 
Resistance: Past, Present and Future” by James M. Musser. 

Please visit the symposium homepage at www.resistance2010.org for 
further information and registration. 


